

Mr R Fletcher Briggs Amasco Ltd Typhoon Building Oakcroft Road Chessington Surrey KT9 IRH Roofing House, 31 Worship St, London, EC2A 2DY Tel: 020 7638 7663 Fax: 020 7256 2125 Email: info@nfrc.co.uk

6th March 2008

CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Mr Fletcher

I am writing to congratulate you and your company on the achievement of a Gold Award in the 2007 'Safety in Roofing' Awards Scheme which is aimed at promoting health and safety amongst our member companies. All award levels whether Gold, Silver or Bronze, are considered a great achievement and you are to be congratulated on achieving an award in this year's scheme. If not already done, your Regional Secretary will be in contact with you in the near future to discuss how you would like to receive your certificate.

You will be pleased that as one of almost 100 award winners in this category, you are helping to promote a positive attitude to health and safety within your company, to reduce accidents and health hazards and keep safety high on the agenda. This also helps NFRC in its aim to show the industry, government and the public that our members have a high safety record which they continue to maintain year on year.

NFRC's PR Executive Alice Moloney will also be preparing press releases and articles for Update, Roofing and RCI Magazines to promote the excellent improvement in NFRC members' performance.

Many thanks for taking the time to enter the awards scheme. You and all NFRC members can be assured of the support of the Health and Safety Committee.

Yours sincerely

M R Long CHAIRMAN

JOINT NFRC/FRA/SPRA HEALTH AND SAFETY COMMITTEE

TRUST MARK

MARK

METIC - Approved Schema Operator

National Specials

National Specials